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DOC21/1266283 
Kiersten Fishburn 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 50222 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attn: Rob Sherry, 
 
30 November 2021 
 
Dear Ms Fishburn 
 
Kingscliff High School (SSD 8744305): Submission Construction Worker 
Transport Strategy in accordance with Condition B23 
 
I refer to SSD Application 8744305, Upgrades to Kingscliff High School, approved 
on 3 November 2021. 
 
In accordance with Condition B23 of the Development Consent, the following 
documents are required to be submitted to the Planning Secretary for their 
information: 
 

• Construction Worker Transportation Strategy 
 

The document has been reviewed by the Project Team and the Statutory Planning 
‘Compliance’ Team at School Infrastructure NSW. 
  
The Department of Education hereby submits the above document to the 
Planning Secretary for their information. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
  
  
  
  
Gareth James 

Senior Project Director – Schools Infrastructure NSW   
 

 
 
 


